

Galter Pavilion 251 East Huron Street, Suite 3-200 Chicago, Illinois 60611-2908 312.926.2033 northwesternmedicine.org

May 29, 2015

Mr. Kevin Zakrzewski President Christopher Steele Foundation P.O. Box 6188 Buffalo Grove, IL 60089

Dear Mr. Zakrzewski:

From the grateful patients and families you may never meet, to the dedicated physicians, caregivers and researchers whose healing work can continue, all of Northwestern Medicine is grateful for Christopher Steele Foundation's philanthropy.

My thanks to the Foundation for affirming its support of the hospital with its wonderful gift of \$15,000 to Northwestern Memorial Foundation. Your donation was gratefully received on 5/14/2015, and as you requested, has been directed to sarcoma research under the direction of Mark Agulnik, MD. We will notify Dr. Agulnik of your thoughtfulness.

Please call me at 312-926-7066 if ever you have questions about our work. You may also visit us. We are located right here in the hospital and would love to see you.

Thank you again! Today another's life is better because you cared.

Sincerely,

Stephen C. Falk

President

As no goods or services were provided to you in return for your charitable contribution, the entire amount of your gift is deductible to the extent allowed by law.